
 
 
 

Overview 
• We are introducing a new weekly digital publication called FaithBit. 
• We are breaking an 8-page newsletter into bite-sized pieces that readers can enjoy on a weekly 

basis. 
• Bit by bit, week by week, throughout the course of the year we will share 52 Faith Stories from 

members of our congregation. 
 

Purpose of FaithBits 
For members of Immanuel to share their faith stories to encourage, inspire and inform others that God 
is at work. 
 

Helps and Hints for Writing a FaithBit 
• From your own experience share a short reflection on how you have seen God at work 

in/through you. 
• You could share: 

o a reflection about your participation in an Immanuel ministry (or one story from an 
experience, event or activity). 

o how a sermon or learning opportunity has moved you to deeper faith and brought 
change in your life. 

o how God has been using you as you care/serve others in the community, state, country 
or world. 

o About a person who has impacted your faith life. 
• Write as if you are talking to another person, i.e., using first person (“I” or “we”) language (Like 

writing a Facebook post). 
• Limit your reflection to 250 words (you can write less). 
• Allow time for multiple drafts as you edit your reflection down. 
• Submit a photo to accompany your reflection or ask Martin to come and take a photo (We hope 

that the photo would be inviting, engaging and related to your reflection in some way). 
• Email your reflection to martin@immanuel.us  
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